17th September, 1901.
Dear sir,

I duly received your letter of the 14th instant respecting

your gteamer "GRAPPLER*, and in reply I am directed to acquaint

you that the proposal to appoint the Acting superintendent of the
Royal Mail Factory to examniie this vessel's machinery is
considered satisfactory.

I am, Dear gsir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Manager & Secretary,
The West India & Pananma Telegraph Co.Lim.,
Dashwood House,
9, New Broad Street,

E.C.




